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Galloway, NJ – The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey’s Dante Hall Theater is 
hosting an incredible swinging night of jazz by the Philadelphia Clef Club’s Big Band on 
Sunday, Aug. 4 in Atlantic City. 

The 7:30 p.m. concert is under the direction of Lou Cioci and Bud Cifone, with special 
guests saxophone legend Larry McKenna and Brian Pastor, principal trombonist with 
the Philly Pops. The performance also will feature outstanding vocals from Michael 
Andrews, the Elegant Ella Ghant and Tony Vicola.  
 
Tickets start at $20 and group packages are available. 
To purchase tickets and for information on parking: Call 609-347-2162 or visit: 
www.stockton.edu/dante 
 
Dante Hall is located at 14 N. Mississippi Ave., Atlantic City. 
 
Located in the heart of the historic “Duck Town” neighborhood of Atlantic City, Dante Hall was  
originally built in 1926 by St. Michael’s Catholic Church. Dante Hall served the community as a 
church hall, school gymnasium and community theater until it closed in 1988.    
          
In October 2003, Dante Hall reopened after a complete renovation, funded solely by the Casino  
Reinvestment Development Authority (CRDA. In 2011, The Richard Stockton College acquired  
the venue, allowing it to continue serving Atlantic City and surrounding communities as a home  
for the performing arts. By providing quality programming and performances to local  
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communities, Stockton College and Dante Hall Theater aim to strengthen New Jersey’s efforts  
in restoring Atlantic City as a cultural and family destination. 
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